
ICI Comment Letter on SEC ESG Disclosure Proposal

On August 16, 2022, ICI submitted a comment letter on the SEC's proposal for new disclosure

requirements for investment companies and investment advisers.

The letter expresses ICI's support for the fundamental goals of the Commission's proposal: to mitigate

the risk of greenwashing and promote investor understanding of ESG funds. It also states support for

certain key aspects of the proposal, such as facilitating the ability of investors and the marketplace to

distinguish between "ESG" funds and "non-ESG" funds and promoting the comparability of key

information about ESG-related investing strategies. 

Read more in the comment letter.
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